
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
10.03.22 

 

Nursery – William’s Den Visit  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Our topic next half term is Adventure Awaits. For this, we will be going to William’s Den on 
Wednesday 4th May 2022. Due to this being their first school trip at a young age we are 
inviting all parents/carers to attend with them. If this is an issue and you cannot attend 
please speak to the school staff.  
 
The coach will leave school just after 9:30am and return to school at 3:00pm. The children 
will need to wear school uniform. Weather dependent, your child may need warm clothing 
(coat, scarf, gloves) as well as a raincoat as there are lots of activities outside.  
 
Your child and their adult will need a packed lunch on the day. Parents can either provide 
their child’s own packed lunch or can order one from the Academy by indicating in the notes 
section on Parentpay. 
 
The cost of the trip is £27.50. This covers the cost of transport and the session at William’s 
Den for the child and their adult.  
 
Parental voluntary contributions are welcomed for this trip. However the school reserves the 
right to cancel the trip should it consider the net cost after taking into account voluntary 
contributions, is uneconomic.  
Without making a contribution your child will not have consent to attend the trip and therefore 
will not have permission to attend.  
 
All contributions should be paid via Parentpay by Thursday 21st April 2022. We will let you 
know on Friday 22nd April 2022 if the trip can go ahead with the contributions received.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Whitfield   
Nursery Teacher  
 


